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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2011 8:04 AM
To: 'Mehrdad Javaher'
Subject: RE: RO2863: Semi-Annual Vapor Monitoring Report

Hello Mehrdad, 
 
I haven’t gotten a chance to review your report.  Will get back to you shortly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Sr. Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) 
and may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of 
the original message. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mehrdad Javaher [mailto:mehrdad@endpoint-inc.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2011 8:18 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: Re: RO2863: Semi-Annual Vapor Monitoring Report 
 
Hi Paresh- 
 
Please advise on the status of the inquiries in the two emails below. 
 
Thanks in advance 
Mehrdad 
415-706-8935 
 
On 5/16/2011 7:54 AM, Mehrdad Javaher wrote: 
> Hi Paresh- 
> 
> I'm sorry to bother you again, but wanted to know if you have any  
> thoughts on the item below.  I recall from our last conversation that  
> you were only working part-time on these types of projects, so If I  
> need to direct my inquiries elsewhere, please advise. 
> 
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> Thanks in advance 
> Mehrdad 
> 415-706-8935 
> 
> On 5/9/2011 8:13 AM, Mehrdad Javaher wrote: 
>> Hi Paresh- 
>> 
>> I hope all is well.  I wanted to see if you've had a chance to review  
>> the above-referenced vapor monitoring report submitted to the County  
>> in March 2011.  As you may recall, this monitoring event was the  
>> final of two semi-annual events required by the County at the subject  
>> site, reflecting sub-surface conditions 17 months after termination  
>> of the SVE operations at the site.  With the Montessori school  
>> located next door and levels within the footprint of the school  
>> remaining at low levels, your input on the next step of the project  
>> would be greatly appreciated. 
>> 
>> Please let me know if you may have a few minutes to discuss the results. 
>> 
>> Thanks in advance. 
>> 
>> Regards, 
>> 
>> Mehrdad Javaher., Ph.D(c), MPH, PE 
>> Endpoint Consulting, Inc. 
>> 415-706-8935 
>> 
>> On 3/5/2011 3:29 PM, Mehrdad Javaher wrote: 
>>> Please note that the above-referenced report has been uploaded to  
>>> your ftp site and to Geotracker. 
>>> 
>>> Regards, 
>>> 
>>> Mehrdad Javaher., Ph.D(c), MPH, PE 
>>> Endpoint Consulting, Inc. 
>>> 415-706-8935 
>> 
> 
 


